
r\ 
(D 

Irwin, Steven 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

PUCO ContactOPSB 
Tuesday, March 11, 2014 2:32 PM 
jdgarlock@woh.rr.conn 
PUCO ContactOPSB 
RE: OPSB Email Complaint 

u 
• • v ^ ^ 

n 
D 

X -
3C 
2 » 
: ^ 

,„,„, 

-X3 
3 : 

CJ 

cn 
U3 

. . K J 

o r"n 
-c 

y 1 

Q 
O 
O 
•ZK 

— ( 

.«_ Q~) 
K "j 

Mr. Jeffrey Garlock 
8703 State Route 273 W 
Belle Center, Ohio 

Mr. Garlock, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the proposed Scioto Ridge Wind Farm and 
associated transmission line and substation projects. Your correspondence in opposition to the project will be docketed 
in the public comments for case numbers 13-1177-EL-BGN, 13-1767-EL-BTX, and 13-1768-EL-BTX. 

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact the OPSB at (866) 270-6772. Again, thank you for your 
interest in this case. 

Sincerely, 

Steve 

Steve Irwin 
Public Outreach Coordinator 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
614.466.2871 
OPSB.ohio.gov 
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money and the local governments will lose tax dollars as the property values fall. My belief is that this is 
nothing more than an exercise in profiteering with total disregard for the people and residents ofthe area that 
may be negatively impacted. I am a firm believer in renewable energy but not at the cost of established land 
owners and residents. Additionally, I don't believe that wind energy is the best form of renewable energy. 
Hydro-electric power generation is far more reliable and efficient. I believe that if the project is approved and 
the subsidies are paid that 10 years from now the wind turbines will be in disrepair and a "wind turbine junk 
yard" will be left behind. My wife and I oppose the establishment ofthe Scioto Ridge Wind Farm in the 
strongest terms possible. 

Thank you. Jeff Garlock 


